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Hello,

I support SB 1508 and oppose SB 1541.

I live in the “plume” of Bull’s Eye Glass and was diagnosed with breast cancer at age 48. I do not have a family
history of breast cancer nor do I have a genetic risk for breast cancer (with the genes we know are involved so far).

I believe it is due to environmental factors and I support SB 1508 (and oppose SB 1541) to mitigate this risk for
others.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathy Hamm
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